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The Permanent Mission of Paraguay to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States, Secretariat for Multidimensional Security, and has the honor to advise that, pursuant to Ministerial Resolution No. 201, of March 23, 2009, the Director General of Special Affairs of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Minister Juan Alfredo Buffa Ramirez, has been appointed national point of contact for the Committee on Hemispheric Security, in the Trafficking in Persons area.


The information on the national point of contact is:


Telephone:

595 21 498 561


Fax:


595 21 450 520


E-mail:


jbuffa@mre.gov.py


Home address:

14 de mayo No. 337, c/Palma, Piso 11


The Permanent Mission of Paraguay to the Organization of American States (OAS) avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States, Secretariat for Multidimensional Security the assurances of its highest consideration.

April 27, 2009

General Secretariat of the OAS

Secretariat for Multidimensional Security

Washington, D.C.

cc:  Committee on Hemispheric Security
� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP22503E06�








